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January 7, 2018 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
George Watts Montessori in Trinity Park will be hosting its annual Silent Auction on Sunday, March 25th of 2018. This event is a significant source of fundraising for our diverse public school and draws the participation of businesses and community members from the Trinity Park, Trinity Heights, Walltown, Downtown and surrounding Durham neighborhoods. 
All proceeds from this event go to the George Watts PTA which supports vital funding for the school including teacher training, classroom technology, teaching supplies, field trips, summer reading programs, grounds maintenance, diversity initiatives and more. These funds are needed more than ever for George Watts to continue to provide quality education in the heart of Durham in the midst of continued budget challenges for our public school system. 

Please consider donating an item or service to support our Silent Auction. Donations from local businesses like yours are essential for our fundraising efforts to succeed. And, for contributing businesses, these events offer tax-deductible marketing exposure and goodwill among our community members. Any donation will be greatly appreciated. 

Kindly return the completed donor information form and/or contact Julie Williams-Swiggett at gwattsfundraising@gmail.com / by March 2nd if you would like to make a contribution. 
We thank you for your support of our community and our children.

Sincerely,

Nathan & Julie Swiggett
Jovonia Lewis
PTA Fundraising Co-Chairs
PTA President

(678) 849-6068
George Watts PTA 2018 Silent Auction Form

	Donor Name
	

	Email
	

	Mailing Address
	

	Phone
	

	Donated Item Description
	

	Estimated Fair Market Value
	


Thank you for your generosity. We appreciate your support!

Please retain a copy of this letter for your tax records. George Watts PTA is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization (Tax ID # 56-1682499) and has not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your contribution. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.
[image: image1.png]